
Mock Relocation for the University Library will be conducted on 16 May
2014 (Friday) (15/05/2014)

Dear All,

Please be informed that a mock relocation for University Library will be conducted on 16 May (Friday). Part
of the library materials will be moved to UM Wu Yee Sun Library, new campus. Trucks and vans will park at
the parking lot of the current library from 09:00 a.m. to 01:00 p.m. for loading of goods. Elevator(s) will be
occupied and there might be noise during the relocation. We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
Thank you very much for your attention.

Best regards,
UM Library


